
August 2016 

Dear Orchestra Director 

I’m writing to invite your students to a free all-state help session with UNO’s 
string faculty on Friday, September 16, 5 – 7 P.M.  During the session faculty will 
perform the excerpts, give audition preparation tips, and give group and 
individual coachings. 

Thank you for all you do! 

Dr. Mary Perkinson, DMA 
Assistant Professor, Coordinator of String Area 
School of Music | Strauss Performing Arts Center 224 
University of Nebraska at Omaha   
www.unomaha.edu/music 

402.554.3416 
mperkinson@unomaha.edu 



COLLEGE OF COMMUNICATION, FINE ARTS AND MEDIA

 SCHOOL OF MUSIC PRESENTS 

VIOLIN/VIOLA/CELLO/BASS
ALL-STATE ORCHESTRA 

HELP SESSION 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER, 16 
5 P.M. - 7 P.M. 

STRAUSS  PERFORMING ARTS CENTER 
Located on the Dodge Campus of UNO

For more information contact Dr. Mary Perkinson, 
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